
CHABOT-LAS POSTIAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

February 16, 2016 

 

Agenda Item:  4.7 
 
Subject: Approval to Renew Agreement - Sutter Medical Center, Castro Valley dba 

Eden Medical Center with Chabot and Las Positas College Health Sciences 
Programs  

 
 

Background: Chabot College, through the program of the Health, Kinesiology and Athletics 
Division has maintained a longstanding clinical relationship with various hospitals and 
healthcare facilities in the region to provide clinical experiences outside the standard classroom 
setting.  Among these hospitals is Sutter Medical Center, Castro Valley dba Eden Hospital, a 
California not-for-profit corporation located at 20103 Lake Chabot Road, Castro Valley, 
California. Our relationship with Eden Hospital began in 1991 and the hospital continues to offer 
clinical experience to our students in health programs at both Chabot College and Las Positas 
College. The term of the proposed three year agreement is through June 30, 2018. 
The Board approved similar agreements to provide clinical training for the health science 
programs at both Chabot and Las Positas at Eden Medical Center, Castro Valley under item 5.4 
on February 16, 2010, with St. Rose Hospital, Hayward under item 5.5 on August 20, 2013, and 
with Alameda Health Systems under item 5.5 on January 20, 2015.  
 
Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Renewal Agreement 
with Sutter Medical Center, Castro Valley dba Eden Medical Center at 20103 Lake Chabot 
Road, Castro Valley, California 94546, to provide clinical training for the health sciences 
programs at Chabot College and Las Positas College.  The contract is for the term of three years 
from June 30, 2015 through June 30, 2018.  It is further recommend that the Board authorize the 
Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute this agreement on behalf of the District.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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